Dear Brethren June 3, 2024
Thank you for the support.

As the school year is getting closer to end a bittersweet moment is a approaching. The end of my
studies at the school but the start of my new work at the Tazewell Church of Christ in Tazewell,
Tennessee. I have been blessed by the support, prayers, and cards sent to me as I studied here at
the Tri-Cities School Of Preaching & Christian Development. I greatly appreciated the support. It
has been a blessing for me to be able to travel and preach the Gospel to the Lord’s Church. Again,
I thank you all for your support.

My new work at Tazewell Church of Christ will start next month in July. As the full-time preacher
there I will fulfill my obligations in preaching, evangelizing and proclaiming the gospel for all
who are willing to hear. This new work is going to be exciting and a blessing for the Lord’s church
in the Tazewell Tennessee. I ask that you keep me in your prayers once I start preaching at the
Tazewell Church of Christ.

Words cannot describe how grateful I am for what you have blessed me with over the time I have
been at the school of preaching. I pray that the work goes well for each and every one of you. that
the work of the Lord will grow and be blessing for everyone. Keep in in your prayers as I finish
my studies and graduate then start my new work.

In Christian Love

Denver Kyle Tate



